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Tuesday 10 December 2019 Term 4 Week 9 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

 
Wed 11 December  Stage 3 Awards - 9.30 

    Stage 2 Awards - 12.00 

Thursday 12 December Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

Friday 13 December Colour Run 

Friday 13 December Final Day Canteen Lunch Orders 

Wed 18 December  LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS 

TERM 1 2020 

Wednesday 29 January Existing Students Commence 

Friday 31 January  New Students Commence 

Monday 3 February Kindergarten Students Commence  

Presentation Assemblies 
Wednesday 

 
Our assemblies are stage based to better  
manage audience numbers. 

Unfortunately, students cannot attend other 
stage assemblies, due to overcrowding. 

Please do not ask if siblings 
can attend, as we cannot  
accommodate this. 

Thank you for your  
understanding and  
co-operation in this regard. 

ASSEMBLY TIMES 

Whole School  11:45am Monday weekly 

ES1  - Kinder  11:50am  Wednesday odd weeks  

STAGE 1 - Yr 1 & 2 12:45pm Thursday odd weeks 

STAGE 2 - Yr 3 & 4 12:30pm  Thursday even weeks 

STAGE 3 - Yr 5 & 6 12.00pm Wednesday even weeks 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 

End of Year Presentations and Activities 

The week ahead will draw to a close a 
very busy and successful year for  
Kingscliff Public School. From academic 
successes at Kingscliff High School 
Mousetrap challenge, Department of 

Education’s Game Changer Challenge, district public 
speaking and spelling bees; on the sporting fields, at 
dance performances or community events – like  
ANZAC Day, beach and creek week and band visits 
to Wommin Bay Retirement Village, Kingy students 
have been there. Students have represented their 
school with pride and excelled in all arenas.  

The upcoming assemblies highlight these, and many 
other moments, acknowledging the achievements of 
our students. I look forward to seeing you there to 
celebrate with us. 

Build Update 

The Rapid Consensus Workshops last week 
were very interesting and informative. The 
design team worked with teachers,  
executive, students and community to  

synthesise our vision for Kingscliff PS, into a  
tangible site plan. While the nitty gritty details 
have not been signed off for release yet, we are 
getting closer. Our final PRG (Program Reference 
Group) meeting, for this year,  will be held on  
Monday 16 December. Hopefully, more information 
will be released soon. 

 
End of year “Yard Sale” 

As teachers are cleaning out, getting 
prepared for the new year, we have 
identified some excess furniture 
items. These items will be on display 
near the COLA, on Friday, throughout 
the day. For a gold coin donation, you 
could pick up a student desk, chairs, perhaps a filing 
cabinet, bookshelf or adult desk. You never know 
what treasure you may find! A reminder will be 
placed on School Stream too.  

School Stationery Lists 

Personal stationery lists are now 
available through Kookaburra  
Education Resources. See inside this 
newsletter for details. If you buy 
online, the packs will be delivered to 

the school in January. Teachers for Kindy and  
Stage 1 will often store the bulk items for younger 
students and distribute them as they need them. 
Years 3-6 will need their own pencil case! If you 
wish to buy the items elsewhere, you can use these 
lists as a guide. Please note that personal items, may 
need replacing or restocking throughout the year, 
particularly for students in years 3 to 6. 

Diana Foley 
Principal 

Paint Room 
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Statement of Accounts 

Statement of accounts have been sent home.  Please 
finalise all accounts at your earliest convenience.  
Thank you. 
 

2020 Kookaburra Stationery Packs 

Instructions for ordering were sent home last week 
and can also be downloaded from School Stream and 
the School Website 

 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.00pm 

STAGE 3 SURFING 

KPS Stage 3 students completed their 6 week Learn to Surf Program last week.  Thank 
you to In2surf Surf School, Mr Wallace and the Stage 3 teachers for providing this 
amazing opportunity for our students. 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Monday 8:30-9:30 & Wednesday 8:30-9:30 

ONLY 
 

Uniforms can be purchased outside of these times online via the  
PAYMENT tab (POP) on the school website, orders will be filled and 
delivered to students on the next available uniform shop day. Hats can 
be purchased any day. 

 
The Uniform Shop will be closing at the end of the 2019 school year 
and a new Online ordering system will begin in 2020.  Uniforms will be 
available until stock is sold out.  Get in early for next year. 
 
LIMITED STOCK - Size 8, 10 & 12 Shorts - Be Quick!  

 

Colour Run this Friday 13th December  
 
Students are to dress up (preferably white 
clothes) for their Colour Run and MUST bring a 
bag with spare mufti clothes to change into. A 
towel might also be handy. 
 
The last day to order P&C sausage sizzle is 
Wednesday 11th December so get in quick!  

Due to the start of water restrictions in the 
Tweed, we have contacted Council regarding 
our Colour Run. 

We have been given permission to proceed, 
with restrictions on sprinklers and unattended 
hoses. 

Thank you to Tweed Shire Council for  
understanding our contracted commitments to 
this fundraiser. 

 

 

 

The KPS First Wave Playgroup has finished for 2019.   
I would like to wish all parents, carers and children a wonderful 
Christmas and a safe holiday.   

Playgroup will return in 2020 in week 3, Thursday 13 February. 

 

Mr Charles Uniform 

Pop-Up Shop  

will be operating  

Wednesday 22nd January 

and  

Thursday 23rd January  

in the Hall 

10am - 2pm 
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CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 

week  

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:15 AM 

VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

Canteen 2020 
The Canteen will resume in Week 2 Term 1 

Tuesday 4th February 2020 
 

We are always looking for new volunteers, if you are interested in helping even for 
just an hour once a term, please contact the office on 0266 741 467. 

New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 
EFTPOS—This is only for  Parents / Carers to use NOT children  
Online—via School Stream or the school website.  
Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  
Cash—correct money is appreciated. 
All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  
order details.  

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

Thursday 12 December 

Kylie 

Friday 13 December  

- FINAL DAY FOR LUNCH ORDERS 

Danita, Kristy, Sarah, Trish & Shae 

  KIMP NEWS  
 
Big band rocked the Kingy Night  
Markets last Friday night! It was  
fantastic to have such a huge turn out 
from the Kingy community to support the Big Band as they played at the 
night markets. Last time we performed on the stage in the park it was 
the windiest day ever, Friday night was about the hottest!! A huge  
congratulations to our Big Band musicians - you were amazing and I had 
so many comments from people visiting Kingy who came up to say just 
how great the band sounded. We loved having some of our mentors play 
with us - thank you Jake, Amy,  
Sammy, Aiden, Gabby and Sofie! 
Thank you also to our tireless KIMP 
parents who have been giving up lots 
of their time lately with  
Dreamworld, Wommin Bay and the 
Markets - I couldn't do it without you 
all! 
  
Awards Assembly performances this week! 
Monday saw the Intermediate Band give a great polished  
performance of "Blizzard Blues" at the Stage 1 Awards. Well done to 
these students - most of them have only been learning their instrument 
this year...no mean feat to be up performing at the Awards! 
No rehearsals or lessons on Tuesday!!!!  
Senior Band 7.30am Wednesday!!!! 
Wednesday will see Big Band and Senior Band showing off just how far 
they have come this year and we are all looking forward to performing at 
both the Stage 3 Awards at 9.30am and Stage 2 Awards at 12pm. Big 
Band will perform before each Assembly when parents and classes are 
arriving. Students to wear band shirt with normal school uniform (not 
blacks). 
  
All students who hire an instrument from school are required to leave 
their instrument at school on Wednesday for stock take and to see what 
needs servicing. 
  
If your child is continuing in 2020 you must return a yellow KIMP form to 
the office ASAP as I am planning instrument allocations and availability 
for next year. 
 
Please email me with any queries! 

 
Nicky Cooper 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  
 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

SRC Wildlife Victims of Fire 
Mufti Fundraiser Friday 6 December 

Over $700 Raised! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


